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CONFERENCE CALL FOR PROPOSALS: TEACHING INTERNATIONAL LAW 

 

 

The Director of IMLI, Professor David Attard, wishes to bring to your attention that The 

Organising Committee of the British Institute of International and Comparative Law 

Conference on ‘Teaching International Law’ invites all those engaged in the teaching of 

international law from around the world to share their experiences and critically reflect on 

current practices of teaching international law. Those interested are invited to submit an 

individual presentation proposal or a collective panel proposal by 15 April 2020. 

 

The aim is to foster reflection and discussion amongst the plurality of actors that teach 

international law across different contexts, traditions, and perspectives. Reflections may focus 

on general courses of international law or more specialised courses - including courses 

concerning particular branches of international law (e.g. environmental law, investment law, 

trade law, human rights law, humanitarian law, or international criminal law) or cross-cutting 

themes (e.g. non-state actors, inequality, technology).  

 

Applicants are invited to send their abstracts and a 200-word bio to teachingILconf@biicl.org 

by 15 April 2020 with ‘Teaching IL Conference’ in the subject line. If you wish to discuss 

topics or ideas informally, please feel free to contact teachingILconf@biicl.org. Decisions on 

the proposals will be communicated by 31 May 2020. 

 

The conference will be held on 7 and 8 September 2020 at the British Institute of International 

and Comparative Law at Charles Clore House, 17, Russell Square, London.  

 

Due to the seriousness of the climate crisis and considerations of inclusiveness (including: 

visas, health issues, care obligations), BIICL will provide support for participants to present 

remotely if desired. 

 

The detailed call for proposals is attached for ease of reference. 

 



For guidelines on submission, please go to https://www.biicl.org/teaching-international-law. 

 

________________________________ 

  * If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above 

address with request to DELETE in the subject field. 

** For further information please contact Ms. Sofiya Shvelidze (Editor, IMLI e-News) 

at publications@imli.org 
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